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MEMBER'S RESOLUTION

Whereas, a number of residents from Maria Antonia Road have met with staff onsite to
communicate concerns regarding safety issues with this section of road

Whereas, Maria Antonia Road is a primary feeder roadway that intersects with Via
Campanile that has recently opened up to Major Mackenzie Road

Whereas, this subdivision found within Block 39 is still an area under development, with
much development to occur in and around these intersections

It Is therefore recommended that an allway stop conirol be installed at the intersection of
Maria Antonia Road and Amywood Road as well as Maria Antonia Road and Via Campanile

Respectfully submitted,

Rosanna Defrancesca
Counciltor Ward 3 (Woodbridge / Vellore)




